
 

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NURSERY NEWSLETTER – MAY 2024 

 

NURSERY END OF TERM  

Nursery will close on Friday 24th May at 3.00pm and will open on Monday 3rd June at    

9.00am. 

 

SUMMER EVENTS 

Nursery Fun Day    – Wednesday 12th June at 9am – More information to follow 

Colour run     - Wednesday 26th June  - More information to follow 

  

DIARY DATES 

New Reception Parents meetings will take place on Wednesday 3rd July at 2pm and 4pm 

Parents only need to attend one meeting. 

 

PHOTOGRAPHS 

Our topic after half term is the Big Wide World.  We will be talking about travelling and 

going on holiday.  Please can you send a photograph of your child on holiday or on a day out 

somewhere so we can talk about it in Nursery.  Photos can be sent to 

parents@bushfieldinfants.co.uk or uploaded onto Tapestry or brought into school. Please 

send these photos for the first week back into school. 

 

MEMORABLE EXPERIENCES 

In Nursery we will be going on a journey around the main school playground on Wednesday 

5th June.  If your child has a scooter or bike, they are welcome to bring it to school on that 

day for our journey.  Please make sure your child’s scooter or bike is named and they have a 

helmet. 

 

On Wednesday 17th July we will be having a water fun day for our mini topic Splash by 

playing with water and bubbles outside.   Please send your child to school in clothes and 

wellies that you don’t mind getting wet and with a full change of school uniform including 

shoes. 

 

SUNCREAM AND SUN HATS 

In the warmer weather please make sure your child brings a sun hat with them into Nursery 

and has sun cream applied before coming into school.  Staff can not apply sun cream. 

 

DINNER MONEY REMINDER 

Please note that all dinner money needs to be paid in advance. 

Full time children’s dinner money needs to be paid on Monday mornings.  If you are paying for 

the term, please bring in the money on the first day your child is in Nursery.  If parents choose 

to pay weekly, dinner money needs to be paid on the first day your child is in.  If dinner money 

is not received on those days, your child will need to bring in a packed lunch for the rest of 

the week.   

Please make sure you put the correct money in a securely sealed named money bag or 

envelope. Thank you.          

mailto:parents@bushfieldinfants.co.uk


 

Dinner money for half term is from Monday 3rd June to 19th July 2023 and totals £84 for 7 

weeks for full time pupils. Children with other hours will receive a separate bill. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you back on Monday 3rd June 2024. 

School closes for the summer on Friday 19th July 2024 at 3pm. 
 


